
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2009 Via Epass 
 
 
Mr. Robert A. Morin 
Secretary General 
Canadian Radio-television and 
  Telecommunications Commission 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1A 0N2 
 
Dear Mr. Morin: 
 
Re: Broadcasting Notice of Public Hearing CRTC 2008-11:  
 Canadian Broadcasting in New Media 
 
1. The Canadian Association of Broadcasters (CAB) is in receipt of staff correspondence dated 

January 23, 2009 requesting that the CAB appear before the Commission at the hearing 
scheduled to begin February 17, 2009 to review the issues raised in the above-noted proceeding. 
 

2. The CAB hereby informs the Commission that it has nothing further to add to the record of the 
above-noted proceeding.   Accordingly, the CAB respectfully declines the Commission’s 
invitation to appear before it March 9, 2009 as requested in the Commission staff’s 
correspondence dated January 23, 2009.  Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
direct them to myself or Pierre-Louis Smith.  
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Elizabeth Roscoe 
Executive Vice-President, Strategic Policy and  
Public Affairs Planning 
 
 

*** End of Document *** 


